
ROCKET CITY SWIM LEAGUE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Thursday, June 30, 2005  

 
The fourth meeting of the 2005 RCSL swim season was called to order by Holly Holder, President, at 
the YMCA.  The time was 7:15 p.m.  Beth Morris, 1st VP Swim, Christie Kubichan, Records, Scott 
Cardno, Treasurer, and Judy Satterfield, Secretary were present.  Joe Scrip, Officials and Tommy 
Kibler, 2nd VP Dive, were absent.  A swim team representative roll call was given.  The minutes from 
the May 31, 2005 meeting were approved pending two corrections. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 

1. The newest additions to the Rocket City Swim League website, www.swimrcsl.org 
<http://www.swimrcsl.org/> , were introduced.  Pools were encouraged to send in photos, 
team pictures and links to the website. 

2. Congratulations were given to the pools and swimmers who had recently broken league 
records. Blossomwood’s Sarah Margaret Cimino – Girls 6 & under 25 SC Meter Freestyle, 
Camelot’s Fritz Zimmerman – Boys 9-10 50 SC Meter Backstroke and Jones Valley’s – Ricky 
Esneault – Boys 13-14 SC Yard & Meter Butterfly.  There were also two Relay records broken 
with the Camelot 13-14 Boys 200 SC Yard Medley Relay and Whitesburg’s 15-17 Boys 200 SC 
Yard Free Relay.      

3. The importance of keeping “B” meet commitments was emphasized.   
4. Several topics were discussed regarding the upcoming City Meet. These topics included 

swimmer entries and meet volunteers. Deadline and event dates were given as follows:   
a. July 8 – Meet entries and fees due  
b. July 10 – Entry changes  
c. July 14 – Tents and signs allowed at Natatorium  
d. July 15 – Diving Championships held  
e. July 16,17 – Swimming Championships held      

5. The important job of clerk of course was reiterated. Chapman pool will be responsible for 
scheduling the females and Jones Valley is responsible for the males. “A” league pools are to 
provide 25 volunteer names, “B” pools 15-20, and “C” 15.  For the first time the younger 
swimmers will use a rope to help stay together when being taken to their event.  

Holly Holder, President adjourned the meeting at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Submitted, 
  
 Judy Satterfield 
Secretary 


